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2020-2021 Newsletter 
 

GHS Senior News 
1900 N.W. 13th Street / Gainesville, FL  32609 

www.sbac.edu/gainesville Tel: (352) 955-6707 

 

Welcome back! 

Senior year is upon us! As the year goes on, here are a few 
dates to keep in mind and please remember that all dates 
are TENTATIVE as we embark on this unique school year. If 
you have any questions regarding senior awards, 
graduation orders, graduation rehearsal, or graduation, 
please contact Dr. Mauldin at mauldimd@gm.sbac.edu or 
Dean Kraus at krausta@gm.sbac.edu. Let us make this 
year the best one yet!  

Best of luck, 
Symone Alford, 2020-2021 Senior Class President 

 

Herff Jones - Graduation Cap & Gown, Announcements, etc. 

Herff Jones is GHS’ official Graduation provider.  You can 
order materials online at: www.herffjones.com 

*Be sure to select Gainesville High School, Gainesville, 
Florida as your school. 

*All Seniors must complete this Google Form 
(https://forms.gle/eaWhBrrDVKaTp8UT6) by January 22, 
2021 with all pertinent information.  The Google Form is 
NOT a cap and gown order.  You must submit the form 
AND place an official order with Herff Jones to purchase 
a cap and gown. 

January 14th & 15th (10am-1pm in Auditorium Lobby) - A 
representative of Herff Jones will be at GHS to take orders 

 

Upcoming Events 
December 2 
Senior Class Virtual Meeting – 

Email to Students & 
Parents/Guardians 

 

January 25 
Cap & Gown Photos – MPR 
 Email Mr. Eury 

(euryfw@gm.sbac.edu) with 
questions 

 

April 17 
Grad Bash – Details TBD 
 

May 8 
Prom – Reitz Union Grand 

Ballroom – Details TBD 
 

May 19 
Cap & Gown Delivery – 10am-

1pm in Auditorium Lobby 
 

June 1 
Senior Class Night Awards – 6pm 
 

June 9 
Last Day for Seniors 
 

June 10 
Senior Breakfast & Slideshow- 

9am in Cafeteria 
 

June 17 
Graduation Rehearsal –1:00pm 

O’Connell Center 
 Seniors must arrive by 12:45pm. 
 

June 18 
Graduation – 2:30pm O’Connell 

Center 
 Seniors must arrive at 1:00pm. 
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for cap & gown, announcements, and other graduation 
items. 

*Cap, Gown, & Tassel: $35.31, if purchased by February 
28th. ($10 price increase begins March 1st.  No orders 
guaranteed after March 15th.) 

*Must make payment in full at time of order <$60.00; 
$60.00 deposit required for more expensive orders 

*Graduation announcement delivery will be April 22, 
2021, 10am-1pm in the Auditorium Lobby. 

*Cap and gown delivery will be May 19, 2021, 10am-1pm 
in the Auditorium Lobby. 

Prom – Tentatively Saturday, May 8th – All details TBD 

Ticket sales begin April 12, 2021 in Cafeteria during both lunches, 
pending district approval for event. 

Senior slideshow 

Email appropriate senior pictures throughout the year to 
ghsseniorslideshow21@gmail.com  

This slideshow will be used for the senior breakfast and at 
class reunions. 

Senior breakfast 

Date: June 10  
Location: GHS Cafeteria & Auditorium 
Time: 9am 
Cost: TBD 

Senior Meeting 

December 2, 2020 – Mr. Shelnutt will email all Seniors and 
their parents/guardians with an informational video and 
documents provided by Herff Jones.  Be sure to complete 
the Senior Graduation Info Google Form 
(https://forms.gle/eaWhBrrDVKaTp8UT6) by January 22, 
2021! 

 

 

  Date: April 17, 2021 

COST: TBD in January 

4/5/21 - Bus sign-ups during 
A & B lunches, pending 
district approval for event 

Payment accepted via 
cash or check. 

Checks should be made 
payable to: Gainesville 
High School. 

***NO REFUNDS*** 

****************************** 

Senior Yard Signs 

Parents/guardians of 
graduating seniors may 
purchase a yard sign to 
celebrate their graduate 
for $15.00.  All payments 
are due by March 19, 
2021.  All checks should be 
made payable to 
Gainesville High School.  
Contact Dean Kraus 
(krausta@gm.sbac.edu) 
with any questions. 

****************************** 

Please Be Mindful That All 
Dates Included in This 

Newsletter Are TENTATIVE! 
 

“Always remember, it’s a 
great day to be a 

hurricane!” 

– Principal Shelnutt 


